

# \$\$\$ NEWSLETTER \$\$\$

April - June 2012

Richard R. Hamblin, President Barbra A. Kline, Editor





### Hampshire High School & GED Graduation

The Hampshire High School Graduation Ceremony is scheduled for Friday, May 25, 2012, at 7 p.m. outside, weather permitting.

The GED Graduation Ceremony is scheduled for Tuesday, May 22, 2012, at 6 p.m. in the Hampshire High School auditorium. FNB will be hosting the reception and presenting the awards for this event.

CONGRATULATIONS to the Class of 2012!

# Annual Shareholder Meeting Date

Eastern Bancshares, Inc. and its subsidiary, FNB Bank, Inc., will hold its annual meeting of shareholders on Tuesday, May 8, 2012, at 3 p.m. in the training room of the main office.

Hope to see you there!



# Go ahead...

# "LIKE"

us on



Just search for FNB Bank, Inc.

We proudly share bank, employee, and community events and announcements.



Remember, tomorrow is promised to no one. Walter Payton (1954 - 1999) Football Player Bits & Pieces

# (Dolly Parton's) West Virginia's Imagination Library

Join up with Hampshire County Libraries and the West Virginia Department of Education and the Arts for this absolutely FREE program!

All children of Hampshire County from birth to age five are eligible. A parent, grandparent or legal guardian can complete a registration form. Forms are available at numerous places in the county, including the Hampshire County Library and the Capon Bridge Library.

After registration, a free, monthly, age-appropriate book will be mailed to each eligible child in Hampshire County.

If you should have any questions, please call the Hampshire County Public Library at 304-822-3185 or the Capon Bridge Public Library at 304-856-3777.

#### Sign up a child today

and help them grow their imagination and their love of books!





Your Friendly Neighborhood Bank
Romney, Capon Bridge, Fort Ashby and
Hampshire Square



# Over The Counter Sale of US Savings Bonds Ends

The Bureau of the Public Debt announced that as of January 1, 2012, financial institutions will no longer sell paper savings bonds.

The US Department of the Treasury has set a goal to increase the number of electronic transaction with citizens and businesses.

Stopping the sale of paper savings bonds will save taxpayers approximately \$70 million over the first five years.

Savings Bonds are not going away. Series EE and I electronic savings bonds will remain available for purchase in TreasuryDirectaweb-based program operated by the Public Debt.

Investors have been purchasing savings bonds online since 2002.



Through this program, investors have an easy, safe and convenient was to purchase and manager their bonds. It's also FREE! Now you don't have to worry about losing or misplacing your bonds.

If you still have paper bonds, you can continue to redeem them at financial institutions. If you have bonds that have not matured but were lost, stolen or destroyed, they can be reissued in paper or electronic form.

For more information about the elimination of paper savings bonds and/or how to enroll in TreasuryDirect, please visit www.treasurydirect.gov

### FNB Now Offers eStatements

In 2011 FNB launched the ability for customers to "Go Green" with eStatements.

eStatements help customers protect their personal information from theft and fraud, and also allows for immediate access to their statements and check images.

They eliminate the hassle of trying to keep up with paper statements. You have the ability to view your secure statements 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, from anywhere Internet access is available.

sign up today and help us GO GREEN!







